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HB 3086 is a definite move away from proportional representation and toward 

politically motivated models that prioritize land and industry representation, both of 

which would negatively impact the management, protection, and conservation of our 

state’s wildlife and habitat in perpetuity.  HB 3086 would be a huge step backward for 

Oregon’s wildlife and for modern and humane wildlife management! 


